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Rescission Relief Update and Disaster Policy Reminder 
 

Rescission Relief and Loans in COVID-19 Forbearance Plans 
 
On May 1, 2020, we published Bulletin #02-2020 providing guidance related to rescission relief and loans in 
COVID-19 forbearance plans. We updated this guidance on August 17, 2020, December 16, 2020 and April 
15, 2021. With this bulletin, we are updating the timeframe to include loans that enter a COVID-19 forbearance 
plan from March 1, 2020 to December 31, 2021 (extended from the previous deadline of June 30, 2021). All 
other guidelines published in the original May 1, 2020, Bulletin #02-2020 remain the same.  
 
 
Disaster Policy Reminder  
 
We are reminding Servicers that we align with all GSE disaster assistance programs. In addition, you can refer 
to our disaster relief policies outlined in Section 10.06 of our Servicing Guide. 
 
 
For more information  

• Contact your MGIC Servicing Relationship Manager  
• Contact Customer Service at customer_service@mgic.com or 1-800-424-6442 

• Review all MGIC COVID-19 updates, mgic.com/coronavirus 
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